
Store Closure During Relocation 
 

Dear Customers 

 

Thank you for choosing Warp Matsuyama Branch.  

We are moving our store to the new station building to coincide with the opening 

of the new Matsuyama Station. Whilst we relocate, our store will be closed on the 

following days. Customers who wish to purchase or redeem their rail passes 

should visit the Matsuyama Station ticket counter. Additionally, after the relocation, 

the store name will change from Warp Matsuyama Branch to JR Shikoku Tour 

Matsuyama Branch. 

 

■Last operating day Wed, 25 September 2024 

■Store closure Thu, 26 – Sat, 28 September 2024 

■Reopening  Sun, 29 September 2024 

 

 

 

New address 

 

 

 

 

 

JR Shikoku Tour Matsuyama Branch 

Weekdays:10:00–18:00 

Saturdays,Sundays,andholidays:10:00–17:00 


